
 
 

Summer 2020 Assignments for  
BGA High School Students entering Grades 9 and 10  

Welcome to BGA High School 9th Graders! Welcome back, 10th Graders! 
We want you to continue your high school journey feeling confident and ready to succeed. In 
order to do this, we have some work for you to complete by September. This work is due 
whether we will be in school virtually or in-person in September.  

 
 

What? 

1. 60 minutes​ in the “Diagnostic Arena” on ​IXL.com​ each week. 
2. Two hours​ of​ MATH​ skills from your “Recommendations” wall on IXL 

each week. 
3. BGA Summer Reading Assignment  

 
Click here for a helpful “How To” video​ that will get you started on your IXL 

summer assignments! 
 

Click here for another “How To” video​ that will help you set your IXL 
Recommendations wall to math skills only.  

Why?  Doing this work will help you keep your skills sharp and ready for success! 

How do I 
turn my 
work in? 

1. IXL will keep track of the time you spent, the work you completed, 
and your progress. ​Besides logging in and doing the work, you do 
not need to do anything else to turn in your IXL work.  

2. For the ​BGA Summer Reading Assignment​, please follow the 
directions provided.  

 
When is it 

due? 

All of the IXL summer work is due by ​Monday, September 14th, 2020.  
 
The Summer Reading Assignment is due ​Friday, September 11th, 2020.  
 
Do some work each week and do not leave it all to the last week of summer! 

Who can I 
contact if I 

have 
questions? 

If you have questions please email aperez@bostongreenacademy.org 
 
Other Helpful Videos: 
IXL Parent Guide 
“The Diagnostic Arena” 
Getting Started on IXL 

 

https://www.ixl.com/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1oFM8q5o42RKEiWnTbRsgizxnidXTLakoNXg-_D2K63A/edit?usp=sharing
https://youtu.be/4bddeUevRY0
https://youtu.be/RosL1eWI4Zk
https://docs.google.com/document/d/17AP7_qWJ7d4bFNhRBr-hFuo_MPRad3XvsjPUFzI1R5o/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2CWj9G-NuOg
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=CS3ePIQheB4
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-PsuD8X3YOY

